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In compliance with 4 CSR 240-23.020, the above-referenced electric utility filed 

its required compliance plan. As this filing is in response to newly-promulgated 

regulations, the Commission directs its Staff to review the plan and report the results of 

its review to the Commission. Due to the press of Commission business, the Staff noted 

it was unable to conduct such a review for at least four months, as of August 2008. This 

case was administratively closed until that filing could be made.  However, a filing by the 

company reopened the case.  The Commission, at this time, simply requires the Staff to 

set a date by which the report will be filed. 
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